
From: Keith Crawford
To: City Council
Subject: RV Ordinance
Date: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 4:14:07 PM

Against this…I pay thousands $ each year in property taxes and do not want unknown people camping in my front
property….Really?…..Sebastopol Police think this is the answer?….No on this RV Ordinance!!!   Respectfully,
Judith Crawford
Sent from my iPad
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